
We are very excited to an-
nounce that construction on 
the new Limetree is nearly 
complete, and the home is now 
due to open in January 2024. 

 

 

The outer walls and roof are 
now up and work is being final-
ised on the interior and the 
adapted sensory garden. It is 
all looking fantastic and we 
can’t wait to open! 
 

 

We were originally scheduled 
to be up and running this Octo-
ber, but there have been un-
foreseen delays in the con-
struction process which has 
resulted in this being pushed 
back.  
 

Once the new site is open, 
Limetree will offer solely 
short breaks . All of the beds 
at our new home will be dedi-
cated for this purpose.  
 
 
 
We are all very excited by the 
changes and look forward to 
seeing what the future brings 
in our new home. 

 
 
We will soon be announcing an 
open day for all parents and 
carers to come and see the 
new home before it opens. 
 
Tea and coffee will be provid-
ed.  
 
We hope to see you all there!  
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Limetree Direct Number - 
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LAFSS— 01482 612522 

 

Kids Yorkshire & Humber - 
01482 467540 
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New Build - Important Information 



Fully-Adapted Outdoor Play  
As you can see, work is progressing nicely 
at the new Limetree site. This is how the 
adapted sensory garden is currently look-
ing as construction enters its final stag-
es. 

The garden will feature fully adapted 
equipment and will be accessible to chil-
dren of all abilities who access our short 
breaks service.  

The play equipment is designed to accom-
modate all; with accessible and wheel-
chair user swings, an accessible rounda-
bout and a lower level trampoline.  

Also featured is a wheelchair user track 
and a sensory garden wall! 

Starting to Take Shape! 
As the final work continues on the garden and 
on the inside, the new Limetree is really start-
ing to take shape.  

 
Pictured below is the final floor plan for our 
new home. Other plans are displayed on the wall 
of our foyer, if anyone would like to see then 
please just ask! 

The new home has been a project that has 
been in development for many years and to be 
so close to completion is so exciting.  

 

It has been designed to give all of the amazing 
children who stay with us the very best expe-
rience and ensure they love their short breaks 
at Limetree. We can’t wait for you all to see! 


